
Call the Governor Today and Ask Him to Sign AB 1594 into Law 
Improving Charter School Nutrition  

| 3 Simple Steps | 
 
 
 
Step 1: Prepare your short statement. Use the script below or write up your own using 
your personal narrative about why AB 1594 is important to you.  
 
“Hi, my name is (name) and I live in (city), California. I’m calling to urge Governor Brown 
to sign AB 1594. By extending the needy-student meal requirement to all California 
charter schools, AB 1594 would ensure that all low-income public school students have 
access to affordable meals. 
 
Choose one of the following or add your own: 

- Families should not have to face hunger or inadequate nutrition when choosing a 
charter school, rather than a traditional public school, for their children.  

- California has significantly invested in making nutrition and student wellness a 
priority. AB 1594 underscores this commitment and ensures that all students are 
ready to learn, grow, and achieve. 

- Leaving federal resources behind during tight budget times puts charter school 
students at an academic disadvantage and charter schools at a financial 
disadvantage.  

 
Thank you for your time” 

 
Step 2: Dial 916.445.2841. This is the line to the Governor’s office.  
 
Depending on how busy the phone lines are you will either give your message to a live 
person or leave your message in response to a pre-recorded answering service.  
 
Step 3: Tell 5 friends to make calls too and tweet about your action (@CAFoodPolicy) 
 

 
Questions? Contact Alexis Fernández at 510.433.1122 x111 
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